
Full Council Public Questions – 22 January 2025 
 
Question 1 
 
From: Caroline Shuffrey, Resident 
To: Cabinet Member for Public Realm 
 
“LBHF commissioned a professional safety audit of the Wandsworth Bridge Road 
transformation involving road surface dressing and parklet installation but has 
rejected or refuted most of its recommendations. If accidents occur in the manner 
foreseen by the safety audit professionals who in LBHF will take responsibility and 
who will pay compensation to the victims if LBHF is successfully sued.” 
 
Question 2 
 
From: Brian Mooney, Resident 
To: Cabinet Member for Climate Change and Ecology 
 
“Cannabis smoke contains over fifty carcinogens and hundreds of toxins. It can 
produce mental health problems and disorientation at street level constituting a 
threat to road safety. In spite of my input to last year’s consultation, no actions are 
featured in the Air Quality Action Plan. Can H&F Council please explain this 
omission and what it will do to remove the regular stench from out streets?” 
 
Question 3 
 
From: Simon Kane, Resident 
To: Cabinet Member for Climate Change and Ecology 
 
“Hammersmith and Fulham Council is targeting Net Zero CO2 emissions locally by 
2030. It admits that this will require in excess of £2 billion and be dependent on 
substantial external funding. a) Please break down roughly how this will be spent. b) 
With the fragile state of public finances, how likely (%) is it that Net Zero 2030 will be 
met. c) If full government funding is not available, what will be the impact on 
residents?” 
 
Question 4 
 
From: Callum Nimmo, Resident 
To: Cabinet Member for Enterprise and Skills 
 
“What steps is the Council taking to create jobs for young people in the Borough?” 
 
Question 5 
 
From: Hannah Bulmer, Resident 
To: Cabinet Member for Finance and Reform 
 
“What is the council doing to keep taxes low, especially for those least able to pay?” 
 


